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Ms B S Masango (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services:
With regard to the Minister of Social Development’s reply to question 1505 on 12 May 2015, was there ever a Letter of Agreement signed between the SA Social Security Agency and the SA Post Office; if not, why not; if so, on what date was it (a) signed and (b) terminated?								NW866E

REPLY:

I have been advised by the South Africa Post Office (SAPO) as follows:-

With regard to the Minister of Social Development’s reply to parliamentary question 1505 on 12 May 2015, SAPO confirms that there was no signed Letter of Agreement with SASSA.  
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